

KENNETH C. BALDWIN

280 Trumbull Street Hartford, CT 06103-3597 Main (860) 275-8200 Fax (860) 275-8299 kbaldwin@rc.com Direct (860) 275-8345

Also admitted in Massachusetts

April 15, 2019

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. Executive Director/Staff Attorney Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: TS-VER-144-1711122 – 54 Jeffrey Place, Trumbull, Connecticut

Completion of Construction Activity

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with the above-referenced facility installation has been completed. This matter appeared on the Council's most-recent audit letter dated April 10, 2019. I apologize for the delay in getting this letter to you.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding this facility please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kenneth C. Baldwin

Kung gmu-

Copy to:

Andy Candiello Robert Hesselbach